
 

 

Manhattan Family Church: Recording of the Seonghwa Ceremony for Annette 
Springer 
 
Miilhan Stephens 
January 18, 2023 
 

Dear Brothers and Sisters, 

 

We thank you for attending the Seonghwa Ceremony for Annette Springer this past Sunday, whether it 

was in person or on zoom! The family is very grateful for your outgoing love and support these past few 

weeks! 

 

If you would like to watch the recording of the ceremony (for those that have missed it on Sunday) you 

can watch the recording below. The recording is via google drive and we encourage everyone to 

download it to an mp4 file. We have also attached the musical offering by Brother Raoul Joseph. 

 

Let us continue to send our love and support to the Springer family during this difficult time! Thank you 

and God Bless! 

 

Sincerely, 

 

HPHC of Manhattan Team 

 

Link to the recording for the Seonghwa Ceremony: 

drive.google,com/file/d/17MK_swU5Kv49A4cfobPlQxuoqFFvW7ul/view?usp=sharing 

 

Link to Musical Offering of Raoul Joseph: drive.google,com/file/d/1_RQPx5IZKs-

GjxYNOgsJlWPEjf4SDhd2/view?usp=sharing 
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